
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Announcement 

List of the applicants eligible for enrollment in  

Innovation Engineering and Management (International Program) 

For the academic year 2024 (international applicants) 

 

  As the Innovation Engineering and Management (International Program), Faculty 

of Engineering, Prince of Songkla University has opened the Early Admission Round for the 

Academic Year 2024 from April 9 - May 1, 2024, the following list shows applicants who have 

successfully passed the interview and are eligible to be enrolled in the program. 

 

No. Name-Surname 

1 Ms.Htet Nyein Khant 

2 Ms.Mi Su Su Maw 

3 Ms.Nan Lin Phyu Sin 

 

  Those with the name listed are required to report to Prince of Songkla 

University to register as students and pay the tuition fees according to the details on the 

student registration website Hat Yai Campus. https://reg.psu.ac.th.  

 

  Announced on May 8, 2024. 

 

 

     #sg01# 

        (Asst. Prof. Dr. Kusumal Chalermyanon) 

     Director of Innovation Engineering and Management  

          (International Program) 
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